
Chris Huskinson 

I started volunteering on the 
Mill Waters project in 
August 2019.   The volunteer 
role included  supporting 
the development of the 
website and web content. 

The role helped me to 

develop new web building 

skills and it was nice having 

an I.T. Department to 

support me if I needed it. I 

enjoyed working with the 

team and feel I gained a 

wealth of experience 

through volunteering on the 

project. 

I also volunteer at Ashfield Citizens 

Advice one day a week looking     

after their web design and social 

media feeds.   

I would encourage anyone wanting 

to do  something different to take a 

look at the volunteering pages to 

find out how  to get involved. 

After having a career in music retail and tuition for nearly 

20 years, it was nice to have a change and support a  new 

community project. The project helped me learn new skills 

and contribute towards a website that will help people 

learn more about Mill Waters and how they can access new      

opportunities for all ages and abilities. 
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